
    

National Ground Water Association  
July 1, 2024  
  
Groundwater Working Group Co-Leads  
Inez Fung, Joe Kiani, and Steve Pacala 
The White House  
1600 Pennsylvania Ave NW  
Washington, DC 20500  
  
SUBJECT: Groundwater  
  
Dear Ms. Fung, Mr. Kiani and Mr. Pacala,  
  
This letter and attachment respond to the White House Groundwater Working Group request 
for input on “America’s Groundwater Challenges” of April 25, 2024.  
  
The National Ground Water Association appreciates the opportunity to provide responses to the 
questions you raised. The Association stands ready to provide further information, respond to 
other questions about groundwater management and collaborate in the stewardship of our 
nation’s groundwater resources.  
  
The National Ground Water Association has a membership of over 10,000 professionals 
representing water well contractors, groundwater scientists and engineers, and equipment 
manufacturers and distributors. The Association’s mission is to advocate for and support the 
responsible development, management, and use of groundwater.  
  
Thank you for considering our responses to your questions as a contribution to this significant 
collaboration for our Nation’s groundwater future.  
  
Sincerely,  

     
 

Terry S. Morse, CAE, CIC       David Traut, MGWC, CVCLD 
Chief Executive Officer      President  
National Ground Water Association                 National Ground Water Association  
 

Attachment: NGWA Response Addressing “America’s Groundwater Challenges” (5 pages)  

  


